Summer, 2020

Dear Fourth Grader,
T am so excited to hear that we are going to be in class together this
year and I can't wait for us to begin! It has been a different summer but I
was still able to read a lot, swim at the beach, work in my gardens, go sailing,
and ride my bike. I hope you had a wonderful time, too!

Things will be a bit different in school this year and you do not need to bring
much with you on the first day! I will have all the school supplies you need
ready for you! You will have your own supply so you do not need to worry
about sharing!

e Please remember to wear a mask to school and bring an extra onel!
You may want to keep the extra one in a zip lock bag.
e Bring your own hand sanitizer to keep with you IF you would like.
e Please bring a great book for independent reading timel!
e Bring a healthy snack and your lunch if you are not buying it.
e Bring a water bottle to keep on your desk. You will need to bring
this home each night to be sure it is clean.
e If you would like to bring any special school supplies with you, you
can! (For example some special pencils.)

Don't be nervous! It is a different time and school will look different, but we

will be fine and will work together to have the best year ever! We will have a

great time, learn a lot, and get REALLY ready for fifth grade! Can't wait to
see you soon!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Dendas



